The Premier of Ontario j\:\ La premiére ministre de I'Ontario -
e Ml Edifice de I'Assemblée Iégislative, Queen’s Park
Ontario Toronto (Ontario) M7A 1A1

Legislative Building, Queen’s Park
Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A1

March 28, 2017

Ms. Agatha Armstrong

Deputy Clerk

Corporation of the Town of LaSalle
5950 Malden Road

LaSalle, Ontario

N9H 154

Dear Ms. Armstrong:

Thank you for your letter providing me with a copy of council’'s resolution regarding
water fluoridation. | appreciate your keeping me informed of council’'s activities.

| note that you have sent a copy of council’s resolution to my colleague the Honourable
Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care. | trust that the minister will
also take council’s views into consideration.

Thank you again for the information. Please accept my best wishes.
Sincerely,

At i

Kathleen Wynne
Premier

c: The Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins




